
NOTICE OF FILING DATES FOR 2022

SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION

The Windsor C-1 School District encourages qualified persons interested 
in running for a position on the School Board to file to be a candidate in the 
April 5, 2022 election.  Interested persons may file at the superintendent’s 
office located at 6208 Highway 61-67, Imperial, MO  63052.  For more 
information, contact central office at 636-464-4400.

Filing will begin at 8:00 a.m. on December 7, 2021, at the central office, 
and will continue during the hours of 7:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Monday 
through Friday, except for the first and last day of filing.  Filing will not 
occur on days when school is closed due to inclement weather.   Filling 
will also not occur on the following holidays and breaks when the school 
district’s central offices are closed:  December 24 and 27, 2021.  The 
last day for filling is December 28, 2021 from 12:00 p.m.-5:00 p.m.  
Candidates should call 636-464-4400 or email lkunz@windsorc1.com to 
inquire if offices are open.


